
  
  

  
  
  
  
 
 

                                                                        INFORMATION 
 
TITLE:         Middle School Tracks 
  
DATE:                                            December 16, 2024                
  
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:    Shawn Shaffer 

Executive Director of Facility Operations 
 
Joseph Velasquez   
Construction Project Manager             

                                                  
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
This presentation is an update on the estimated costs associated with upgrading our middle 
school tracks throughout the district. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
This is an information item. No recommendation is required 
 
 
 

 

  


